Thorplands Primary School & Nursery

Farm Field Court, Thorplands, Northampton, NN3 8AQ Principal Mrs Dunckley Tel: 01604 493384





January 2017

Dear Parent/Carers

Happy New Year to you all!

You will notice that over the holiday period, scaffolding has been erected to allow for our roof to be recovered. This is a fantastic opportunity to improve the school and ensure no future leaks occur!

There will be a little disruption to playground access but this will not stop you getting on to the playground or affect the children's play or lunch times. The children's learning will also NOT be disrupted in any way.

Building works are scheduled to take approximately 8 weeks and during this time we ask that you take extra care whilst moving around the school grounds.

Kind regards

Mrs Dunckley Principal

